Hi all,

 

I wanted to contact Paul and Turrie apologize for being so tardy.  

I accepted the position with SDB that is a NASA subcontractor and very close to home.  I started working last Monday and I am very pleased. 
 

I want to thank you for your EXCELLENT support and more importantly, what you did for my self-esteem.  As you know, I was feeling a little "inadequate" because of my lack of a college degree, but y'all helped me see that as a positive. 

I learned that there are employers out there who are looking for the "seasoned" employees and now I’m hired by a very nice group of people.  You really came through for me this time!
 

 

Best of luck to you all,

Sharry (Houston)


